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I attended today's Cleantech symposium sponsored by Technology Assn of Oregon 

and Climate Curious. There is deep concern that R&D funding for economic growth 

represented in SB 5 ignores the opportunity to establish Oregon as a center for clean 

technology and the clean energy economy that is coming. I would like the state to 

carve out funding to support startups and innovation in these areas, not bet the farm 

on chips. Thank you, Merry Ann Moore 


